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I am opposed to allowing cities a one-time expansion of UGB while bypassing our 

land use laws because: 

 

1. More land only increases need for funding necessary infrastructure 

2. Must build better within our UGB by encouraging more affordable housing and 

types 

3. Climate change is real - we need to preserve our lands.   


